TOWN OF STOCKTON
18 North Johnson Street
PO Box 240
Stockton, UT 84071
435-882-3877

PUBLIC HEARING
JUNE 15, 2017
7:00 pm

Pursuant to the Utah Open and Public Meeting Act, notice is given that a Public Hearing
will be held Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Stockton Town Hall, 18 North
Johnson St., Stockton, UT for the purpose of taking public input on the proposed Town
Fiscal Year 2017/2018 budget for all town funds. A copy of the approved FY 2017/2018
Tentative Budget can be viewed at the Town Hall during regular business hours. All
interested citizens are invited and encouraged to attend.

Public Notice provided as follows: Posting Town Hall and at the Town Post Office;
and also publications at the Utah Public Notice Website and Town Website.




